Restful Lake Association Inc. PO Box 72 Newbury, OH 44065

Jeff Zembiak President, Roads Chair 440.759.5158

Richard Vandevander Vice President, Treasurer 440.283.6005

Denise Brady Secretary, Grounds Chair 440.223.6155

Rosie Drown Trustee, Special Events Chair Trustee 440.725.0231

David Boyd 216.310.2997

General Contact Email info@restfullake.com

Newsletter May 2023

The annual meeting for Restful Lake will be May 21st 2023 at 11:00 am at the Community Center.

Roads

We did road improvements this year to Highview hill to Edgewater up Briarwood Hill. We have several residents helping the board fill in pot holes thank you.

Zoning

We are aware that Newbury Zoning has contacted numerous properties in Restful Lake regarding zoning violations. We would like to ask everyone to cleanup any unlicensed junk cars, including recreational vehicles. We ask that everyone cleans up their yards of junk and trash. If the association can help, please let us know.

General Information

Please, Please slow down! The speed limit on all Restful Lake roads is 10 MPH. The Saint Patrick's Day and Easter Egg Hunt events where well received and a special thanks to everyone that help out.

Any questions or concerns please contact a Board Member or send an email.